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The roots to grow, the wings to fly

Tuesday 7th September 2021

Dear Parents

As you know, at St Mary’s we are committed to working together with you to ensure that your child has a happy and successful experience during their time at school. We know that children learn best when carers and staff work together to encourage and support their learning. We are so thrilled to be returning to a more ‘normal’ school year, as this means that we will be able to invite you into our classrooms on a more regular basis.
Our first occasion will be our Class Welcome Meetings. This is our opportunity to meet together, share our classrooms, our plans and our expectations with you and your children. We felt it would be helpful to host these events during the afternoon, starting at 2.50pm, allowing you the chance to come and be with your children in their classrooms. However we do understand if you cannot make it due to work or other commitments. 
The timetable for these meetings is as follows:

2.50pm Monday 13th September - Mrs Middleton and Silverlake Class

2.50pm Tuesday 14th September - Mrs Morton and Five Bridges Class

2.50pm Wednesday 15th September – Mr Simpson and Great Western Class

2.50pm Thursday 16th September – Mrs Newton and Underdown Hollow Class

There will not be a meeting for the parents of children in Churchwell Class, as the EYFS families have already had their meeting and the Year 1 families will be familiar with the expectations and routines, as these will be the same as last year.  

Following on from these meetings, we would like to invite you to attend our new Friday morning ‘Time for Sharing’ sessions. Starting on Friday 24th September, you are welcome to come into class with your children and share some of the work they have been doing. The doors will open at 8.45am and you can go to your child’s class and look in their books as they share some of the work of which they are most proud. We do ask that you only visit one class per session, as time is short. The bell for registration will go at 8.55am, and that will signify the end of the visit. 

Please remember that if you have any questions, concerns or information about any aspect of your child’s educational journey at St Mary’s, please speak to staff at the door/gate - after school is always better than before school if possible. We can then arrange an appointment to meet if necessary. Parent/teacher meetings are being held during the last week of this half term. 
We all hope that you will find these arrangements informative and helpful and we look forward to working more closely with you again as we move forwards.

Yours sincerely
Graham Simpson

(Deputy Headteacher & SENCO)
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